
 

 

 
 
REF: DSIL/2017-18/733                                                                                                         February 27, 2018 

 

Corporate Relationship Department 

BSE Limited 

Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers 

Dalal Street, Fort, Mumbai - 400 001 

Fax: 22723 2082 /3132 

National Stock Exchange of India Limited 

“Exchange Plaza”  

Bandra – Kurla Complex, 

Bandra [E], Mumbai - 400 051 

  

Scrip Code - 532610 Scrip Code – DWARKESH 

 

Kind Attn: General Manager DCS-CRD 

 

Sub: Regulation 30 SEBI (LODR) Regulations, 2015- Credit rating  

 

Dear Sir, 

 

Pursuant to regulation 30 (4) of SEBI (Listing Obligations & Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015, 

we wish to inform you that ICRA Limited - the credit rating agency has vide its letter dated February 26, 

2018 has reaffirmed the rating of “ICRA A1+” pronounced as (ICRA A One Plus) for the company’s long 

term line of credit amounting to Rs 649.99 crores with outlook of the company as stable. 

 

Kindly take the same on your records and bring this information to the notice of all the concerned. 

 

Thanking you, 

 

Yours Sincerely 

 
 
 
B J Maheshwari 
Whole Time Director & CS Cum CCO 
(DIN: 00002075) 
 
Encl:As Above 










